
SPECIAL STOUGHTON UTILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Thursday, December 2, 2010 – 4:00 p.m.

Edmund T. Malinowski Room
Stoughton Utilities Administration Office
600 S. Fourth St.
Stoughton, Wisconsin

Members Present:
Citizen Member David Erdman, Citizen Member Angie Halverson,  Mayor Donna Olson, and Alderperson Steve Tone. 
Excused:
Citizen Member Jonathan Hajny. 
Absent:
Alderperson Eric Hohol and Alderperson Carl Chenoweth, P.E.
Others Present:
Stoughton Utilities Billing and Consumer Services Technician Erin Bothum, Stoughton Utilities Operations Superintendent Sean Grady, Stoughton Utilities Account Specialist Shannon Gunsolus, Stoughton Utilities Consumer Services Specialist Lisa Halverson, Stoughton Utilities Office and Information Systems Supervisor Brian Hoops, Stoughton Utilities Finance and Administrative Manager Kim Jennings, CPA, Alderperson Greg Jenson, Stoughton Utilities Director Robert Kardasz, P.E., Alderperson Paul Lawrence, Alderperson Dave McKichan, Alderperson Ross Scovotti, and Stoughton Utilities Accounts Receivable Technician Enecia Sabroff. 
Call To Order:  Stoughton Utilities Committee Chair Mayor Donna Olson called the special Stoughton Utilities Committee meeting to order at 4:00 p. m.
Stoughton Utilities Commercial Customers Deposit Policy: Stoughton Utilities Office and Information Systems Supervisor Brian Hoops, Stoughton Utilities Finance and Administrative Manager Kim Jennings, and Stoughton Utilities Director Robert Kardasz presented and discussed the Stoughton Utilities Commercial Customers Deposit Policy approved by the Stoughton Utilities Committee on December 16, 2009 and recommended it be reaffirmed to the Stoughton Common Council on December 14, 2010.  Discussion followed.  Motion by Citizen Member David Erdman, motion seconded by Alderperson Steve Tone without a quorum, to reaffirm the Stoughton Utilities Commercial Customers Deposits Policy approved on November 16, 2009, and recommend it to the Stoughton Common Council on December 14, 2010.  The motion carried unanimously.
Adjournment:  Motion by Alderperson Steve Tone, motion seconded by Citizen Member David Erdman without a quorum, to adjourn the Special Stoughton Utilities Committee Meeting at 4:30 p.m.  The motion carried unanimously.
Respectfully submitted,

Robert P. Kardasz, P.E.

Stoughton Utilities Director

